
 
 

 
The tuition and fees deduction has expired for 2018, so we have not 

developed the 2018 revision of Form 8917, Tuition and Fees 
Deduction. If Congress extends the tuition and fees deduction 

retroactively for 2018 (as Congress did for 2017 on February 9, 
2018), we will post the 2018 revision of Form 8917 here. 

 
More information about Form 8917, including a link to all years’ 

revisions of Form 8917, can be found at: 
www.irs.gov/Form8917. 

 
More information about items that have expired for 2018 will be 

posted at www.irs.gov/Extenders. 
 
 

http://www.irs.gov/Form8917
http://www.irs.gov/Extenders

